
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Sunday, September 18, 2022 

Important Dates: 

 
MAP Testing 
9/19 – 9/23 
 
 
Parent Info Night 
(K-5) 
Tuesday, Sep 20th  
6:30PM 
 
 
Parent Info Night 
(6-8) 
Wednesday, Sep 21st 
6:30PM 
 
 
Parent Social 
Friday, Sep 30th 
6PM 
 
 

A Letter from the Guild:  
THANK YOU to Heather Ferrara and Kelly O’Brien for planning 
an amazing ice cream social! It was great to see all the kids and staff 
together again.  
 
Thank you to all who attended the first Guild meeting and joined us 
for a great evening out.  It is nice to meet and talk to new and existing 
families. Our next meeting will be Thursday October 20th in the 
school cafeteria. 
 
UNIFORM SWAP, tables with uniforms will be setup during the 
parent info nights. You do not need to give to receive.  Please only 
donate items allowed per school policy. To give you an idea of what 
will be out, we have a surplus of khaki shorts/pants, and are low on 
gym uniforms, polos, jumpers and blouses. 
 
The October Cash Raffle tickets will be going home this week in 
your oldest child’s backpack. We ask that every family sells the twenty 
tickets that were sent home. If you need more tickets to sell, please 
feel free to print them from the tickets attached below. See flyer below 
for more details. 

Parent Social will be held on Friday, September 30 
from 6:00-9:00 PM! We cannot wait to see you all for some Cornhole 
and Axe Throwing FUN!  
 
Save the Date for the Winter Gala please see flyer below with 
details about the event and ways to donate items for the auction. 
 
Please follow the guild on Facebook and Instagram for all upcoming News & 
Events at: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/staugustineschoolguildandover/  

 sasparentguildma 

Scripture/Prayer:   
Lord Jesus, your healing presence brings life and restores us to 

wholeness of mind, body, and spirit. Speak your word to me and give 
me renewed hope, strength, and courage to follow you in the midst of 

life's sorrows and joys. 

The information in this Newsletter is for the use of St. Augustine’s families only. 
Any reproduction or sharing of this document to anyone outside of St. Augustine School is strictly prohibited. 







 

 


